
To the Chair, Vice-Chair and Members of the Health and Senior Citizen's Committee of the Parliament of 

Denmark 

  

Dear Madam/Sir, 

  

It is my pleasure to present you with the enclosed letter and attachments of former Prime Minister of 

Belgium Prof Mark Eyskens addressed to the Chair, Vice-Chair and Members of the Health and Senior 

Citizen's Committee of the Parliament of Denmark. 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Rodica Avornic 

  

PA International Foundation 

Franklinstraat 106-108, 1000 Brussels, Belgium 

Tel: (+32)(0)2 735 83 96, Fax: (+32)(0)2 735 84 66 

Email: rodicaavornic@pa-international.org 

www.pa-international.org 

  
Disclaimer 

  

1. This e-mail is for the intended recipient only. If you have received it by mistake please let us know by reply and then delete it from your system; 

access, disclosure, copying, distribution or reliance on any of it by anyone else is prohibited. 

2. If you as intended recipient have received this e-mail incorrectly, please notify the sender (via e-mail) immediately. This e-mail is confidential and 

may be legally privileged. PA International Foundation does not guarantee that the information sent and/or received by or with this e-mail is correct 

and does not accept any liability for damages related thereto. 

 

Sundheds- og Ældreudvalget 2016-17
SUU Alm.del  Bilag 420
Offentligt

mailto:rodicaavornic@pa-international.org
http://www.pa-international.org/

